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Member Looking for Information - ESAs 
helping ESAs 

One of our members is looking for information from anyone 
who is using distance education to provide individualized or 
small group special education instruction related to IEP goals 
and objectives (e.g., math, reading).  If you are doing this 
delivery through long distance, please respond here 

  

ESA Trends 

Once in awhile, we see something happening around the 
country and we like to share that information. One of these is a 
movement in areas where there aren't any, or many, 
educational service agencies toward forming cooperatives. It 
would appear that in some of those areas, people are taking 
notice of their neighbors and beginning to realize the benefits 
of working together. ESAs set good examples of how to provide 
benefits to students through cooperation. A spin-off of that 
trend is we are seeing more states that don't have a state level 
cooperation move toward working together. 

  

Summer Leadership Conference - 2016 

Recently, someone asked where and when is this Summer's 
Leadership Conference - well - July 11-13, 2016 in Seattle, 
Washington. The program team is working on another top-flight 
event. Registration will not open for a while, but we will keep 
you posted when it does. 
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Other National Event Dates 

Here are a couple more dates for your calendar -  

 
Educators Call to Action Conference 

Washington D.C. - September 27-29, 2016 

AESA Annual Conference 

Savannah, GA - November 30-December 3, 2016  
 

 
  

 
 

 


